
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had an active week at Preschool with lots of hopping, running and 
jumping in the sunshine (and showers!) outside as children have been devel-
oping their gross motor skills. They have all loved moving around outside 
using the bikes, tunnels and other outdoor equipment.  Indoors, we have  
been ‘On a Bear Hunt’ in our thinking time sessions, going over, under and 
through an obstacle course in the corridors!  

The Spring weather has followed us into the Preschool rooms with children 
painting their own daffodil pictures to take home or to put on display at Noah’s 
Ark. We have also been handling lots of different natural objects. Shells, rocks 
and pine cones have all been used for tracing, rubbing and drawing round.  

 

We are so looking forward to welcoming families into Preschool for our Easter 
Special on Monday 27th March 3.30-4.45pm. The first section will be held in 
the Preschool rooms with some Easter themed craft activities for the children. 
The final part of the afternoon will be held through in the Church building with 
hot cross buns and drinks. If you are planning on coming, please let the Office 
know before the end of the afternoon. Thank you.  

 

We have attached a great document from www.childnet.com on Keeping Under 
Fives Safe Online this week. We are aware that younger children are using tab-
lets and online games at home and recognise that this can sometimes be over-
whelming for parents. Hopefully this document gives you some helpful tips of how 
to manage online activities.  

 

You may remember in February the children were working hard making 
handprints to create a display for the Window Wanderland 2023 trail. The chil-
dren’s amazing handprint tree is now on proud display at Pearce’s Hardware 
store on Gloucester Road. There is still time to visit it if you’re wandering past!  

 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend,  

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 
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